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Meeting called to order after the luncheon at 1:00 pm by President Donna Thomas. Twenty-two 
members were in attendance. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all members. 

Happy birthday wishes were extended to members who have birthdays this month and during 
the summer. 

Secretary Kathy Lingusky asked if there were any changes or corrections to April’s minutes. 
None were noted, so will be filed as is. 

Treasurer Sandy Doughman gave the April financial report. 

Donna asked if any members needed more gloves. 

The President presented gifts to the officers. 

Table favors were presented and a drawing was held at each table for the centerpiece. 

Donna stated that students were found to take each of the scholarships available:  two will be 
sent to Wekiva, and two to SEEK. 

Announcements: 

• Our first meeting following the summer will be September 14th. 
• A quick Board meeting will be held on Monday, May 7 at President’s house. 
• Have a delightful and visually memorable summer! 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:13 pm.

Submitted by Kathy Lingusky, Recording Secretary


